
From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum   
Sent: 12 October 2023 19:24 
To: Daren Zuk  
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2023/3608/P 
 
Dear Daren 
Thank you for sending this application. 
We have no comments to make for this application (neither endorse nor 
oppose). 
Kind regards 
Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum 
 


